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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have been asked to share the following information with you in regard to travel 
plans over the October holidays. 
 
October holidays - Returning from a country that is on the quarantine list 
 
As the October holidays approach, you may be thinking of taking your family abroad.  
If this is the case, we would appreciate if you could please advise us which country 
you are planning to visit and the dates of travel to and from the country.  If you 
return from, or travel through a country which is on the quarantine list, then the 
Government guidance is that you should not send your child(ren) back to school until 
they have completed the required 14 days quarantine period.  Home learning and 
remote support would not be provided over the period of quarantine,  
  
Further information is available at:  
https://www.nhsinform.scot/illnesses-and-conditions/infections-and-
poisoning/coronavirus-covid-19 
https://www.gov.scot/coronavirus-covid-19/ 
www.pkc.gov.uk/coronavirus/schools 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Burke 
Headteacher 

 
 

Mrs Sarah Burke 
Headteacher 
 
Ruthvenfield Primary School  
Ruthvenfield  
PERTH PH1 3JP 
Tel 01738 452990 Fax 01738 629512 
Email ruthvenfield@pkc.gov.uk 
 
Contact:-  Mrs Sarah Burke 
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